
PRINCE GEORGE MINOR HOCKEY 

EXECUTIVE MEETING – Oct. 15, 2018 

 

PRESENT:    Tarra, Tyler, Mark, Matt, Alex, Glynis, Noelle, Shirley, Geof, Aaron (via phone), Eric, Audrey 

ABSENT:      Justin, Ben, Jessey   

M/S/C Alex – Mark – to approve the minutes of the October 2, 2018 meeting   

BUSINESS FROM THE MINUTES:  

TREASURERES REPORT:  

Rep: 

1. Alex requesting PGMHA pay the tournament fee to Quesnel since we pulled out of the tournament 

late.  Alex will talk to the coaches about allowing Quesnel to participate in their tournament free of 

charge. 

2. Update on the Bantam Tier 3 team – The coach will be releasing two players today.  Needs to be dow 

to  17 by Monday. 

3. Alex is setting up a meeting with unsuccessful coach candidates.  

4. Out of town females do not need to be registered in PGMHA  iin order to AP to a PGMHA team.  This 

to be added to the policy manual. 

5. Ross Lennox has offered to sit down with rep team managers to give them some pointers on the 

managers responsibilities. 

 

AHC – House : 

1. Some requests have come in for re-evaluations. Eric and the Division Supervisors will take 

care of that over the next couple of weeks. 

2. Thanks to Shirley and Geof for basically looking after their divisions as Eric has been 

extremely busy with Pee Wee and under divisions. 

3. Eric will set up a group to join the BC Hockey webinar next week to get in on the Atoms 

planning. 

4. Anyone who is coaching in the house division needs to complete a coach application. 

Referees:  

1. The last officiating clinic will be held this coming weekend.  Lots of rule changes this year.   

2. Tyler will meet with the Rep coaches. 

CORRESPONDENCE:   
1. Chocolate bar fundraiser – Copy of this flyer to go into team mailboxes. 

 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 

1 Observation Project -   The executive will work together to complete a status report for BC Hockey by 

November 2.  Reports to be completed and sent to Glynis to compile. 

2 BC  Hockey districts are getting into electronic game sheets.  Geof will look into this. 



3 Sportsmanship in the Stands – Glynis has applied for an extension.  Matt reports that Brenda is 

putting together a list of the players new to PGMHA.  Plus all rep teams need to repeat it. 

4 Communication on the Web site – Matt has talked to a parent with regards to working with the web 

site.  

5 Prince Rupert wants to borrow a goalie for a tournament in Quesnel.  Geof to send a list of goalies to 

Lee Holland and he will also deal with the Prince Rupert coach.  May also need a goalie when they 

attend the Bantam tier 3 local tournament. 

6 We have a bantam aged player wanting to move to Pee Wee.   

M/S/C Mark – Tarra – to move said player to Pee Wee house 

7. Social Media – PGMHA should consider having a social media page. 

 

 

 

 
 
Next Meeting – Monday Oct. 29 at 6:30 pm in the PGMHA office.Tuesday Sept. Sept. 25 at 6:30 pm 


